
Annex E 

Consultation Response Form 

Consultation 

Response Form Your name: Steve Burton 

Organisation: Natural Resources Wales 

email / telephone number: 

steve.burton@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk 

07917 592902 

Your address: Ty Cambria, 

29, Newport Road, 

Cardiff. 

CF24 0TP 

Responses should be returned by 20 December 2013 to: 

Public Service Workforce Team 

Public Service Reform Division 

Welsh Government 

Cathays Park 

Cardiff 

CF10 3NQ 

or completed electronically and sent to: 

publicserviceworkforce@wales.gsi.gov.uk 

gweithlugwasanaethaucyhoeddus@cymru.gsi.gov.uk 

mailto:steve.burton@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk
mailto:publicserviceworkforce@wales.gsi.gov.uk
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Consultation Response Form 

Questions 

 

Question 1 - In addition to those set out above, should the Code be issued to 

any other public service organisations?    

 Yes  No  Not sure 

 
Comments 

 
 

 

 

Question 2 - Is it clear which organisations are covered by the Code and when 

the terms of the Code would apply?   

 Yes  No  Not sure 

 
Comments 

 
 

 

 

Question 3 - Are the enforcement arrangements clear and appropriate? 

 Yes  No  Not sure 

 
Comments 

 
 

 

 

Question 4 – Is the alternative dispute resolution process clear and 

appropriate? 

 Yes  No  Not sure 

 
Comments 

 
 

 



 

Question 5 - Are the monitoring arrangements reasonable and appropriate? 

 Yes  No  Not sure 

 
 
Comments 

 
The current wording does not make it clear what period the data is required for. 
Therefore we would recommend the period needs to be explicitly made clear 
i.e. the reporting period 
 

 

Question 6 - Do you have any comments on the content of the impact 

assessments? 

 Yes  No  Not sure 

 
Comments 

 
 

 

Question 7 - Is there any other information that you are aware of that could be 

used to consider the equality impacts of the Code? 

 Yes  No  Not sure 

 
Comments 

 
 

 

Question 8 - Are there any additional matters that you would like to bring to 

our attention 

 Yes  No  Not sure 

 
Comments 

The requirement to provide ‘information on the implementation of the Code by 
service providers’ is ambiguous and is open to different interpretations. In 
addition it may be difficult for the public service to know or have this information 
readily to hand. With this in mind our proposal would be to remove this 
requirement. 

 
 



 

Question 9 - We have asked a number of specific questions. If you have any 

related issues which we have not specifically addressed, please use this space 

to report them: 

Comments 

 
 

 

Thank you for taking the time to let us have your views. We do not intend to 

acknowledge individual responses unless you place an 'X' in the box below. 

 Please acknowledge this reply   

 

Responses to consultations are likely to be made public, on the 

internet or in a report.  If you would prefer your response to remain 

anonymous, please tick here:  

 


